
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB483. There are many technological advancements that 
may make the construction of new transmission lines along greenfield routes unnecessary. 
Given the social, environmental, and ecological destruction that comes with a greenfield 
transmission route, and the outrage caused by eminent domain, I ask that you please direct the 
Public Service Commission to explore all alternatives to constructing new greenfield routes.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzannah Moran 


